Craki Sondra

From: Don Brenengen <db1carguy@outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 5:39 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Ordinance sec. 32-191 (counseling youth under 18 years)

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

It appears that parents, would no longer be able to counsel their child about sexual orientation. Also if the parent
wanted to have their pastor talk with their child about sexual orientation that option would become illegal. If so | am
definitely against the proposed ordinance.

The parents are the guardian for their child, not the city. Almost all parents understand their child's needs better than a
city ordinance that restricts the parents ability to parent.

Don Brenengen
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